m Castle Medical Center

040 Ulukahiki Street
Kailua, Hawaii 96734-4198

(808) 263-3500

July 13, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office
Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226"

Re: Respiratory Protective Services Proposed Rules

Gentlemen:

I am writing in support of your proposed rule on Respiratory Protective Devices. I am especially
pleased that the proposal includes changes in the current procedures for testing and certifying air
purifying respirators used for TB control. Unfortunately, there is no certification process
currently in place that addresses the CDC's performance criteria for respiratory protection against
TB that is acceptable for most health care worker needs.

I believe implementation of these testing and certification procedures is urgently needed and will
enable employers to provide their health care workers with respiratory protection products that
will be more practical and economical.

I applaud your efforts in addressing this important issue.

Sincerely,

Ol (ool et

Colleen Assavapisitkul, R.N.
Infection Control Specialist

A Member of Adventist Health System/West



